
VOLUNTEERS SOUGHT FOR MUNICIPAL FACILITIES ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

A Municipal Facilities Advisory Committee is being established as an ad hoc group to review, 
evaluate and make recommendations regarding town-owned buildings for the purpose of informing 
proposed future capital improvements/investments. 
 
The Committee will serve for a period of approximately one year (April 2019 – March 2020).  The 
Committee may be convened beyond March 2020 as appropriate. 
 
The Town is looking for three Enfield 
residents to serve on this committee 
alongside six local officials.  Please send a 
letter of interest, identifying why you feel 
you would be a strong fit for the committee, 
to Ryan Aylesworth, Town Manager at 
raylesworth@enfield.nh.us or hand deliver 
to the Town Manager’s Office. 
 
The Committee will consist of nine 
members.  Every effort will be made to 
appoint at least two members with 
professional building design/construction expertise.   Members will be chosen from a pool of 
individuals from the following groups: 
 

• Selectboard Member (ex officio member) 
• Town Manager (ex officio member) 
• Library Trustee (1) [See note below] 
• Budget Committee Member (1) 
• Capital Improvement Program (CIP) Committee Member (1) 
• Heritage Commission Member (1) 
• At-large Enfield Residents (3) 

 
A Library Trustee representative is needed due to State statute RSA 202-A, which gives the Library 
Trustees jurisdiction over library buildings and facilities.  The Board of Selectmen have jurisdiction 
over all other Town buildings and facilities. 
 
Throughout the process, municipal department heads will be invited to attend Committee meetings 
to share valuable input regarding their respective facility needs and preferences. 
 
You can find a list of duties of the Committee as approved by the Board of Selectmen on April 1, 2019 
on the Town’s website: 
https://www.enfield.nh.us/sites/enfieldnh/files/uploads/municipal_facilities_advisory_committee
_posted_04-02-2019.pdf 
 
If you were unable to attend the March 25th Public Forum Presentation of the Municipal Facilities 
Optimization Study you can view a copy of the presentation online at: 
https://www.enfield.nh.us/sites/enfieldnh/files/uploads/enfield_municipal_facilities_optimizatio
n_study_-_march_25_2019_public_forum.pdf 
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